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Dear Chair & Members of the Committee,

I am writing to voice my opposition to SB 128.

Public tax dollars should remain with our public schools. Public schools accept and educate all
our children no matter their zip code.

What I would like to see the Legislature do is focus on fully funding Special Education.

Private schools can pick and choose which children they serve. What happens in our rural
communities where options are limited? Where is the accountability of Home School entities?

In closing, I ask you to Vote NO on SB 128

Ruthe Goff
Retired Kansas Educator
Lawrence, KS
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